St Joseph’s Primary School Schofields

St Joseph’s Update
Week 5 12 August 2015
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Please check these dates regularly for updatedmaficon




Child Restraints for NSW

There appears to be some confusion as to what Choose correct restraint for children's age and size
parents legal requirements are in regards to Child y i -

restrainsts, booster seats and ages.

S

The web address listed below provides all the
necessary information you will need.

6 months to 4 yrs

Agpproved reansand of

https://www.childcarseats.com.au/legal- el e,

requirements

Parent Information Evening

When: Tuesday 18th August 2015
Time: 6.30pm
Where: Community Space
Topics : 1. Understanding the Parent
Group Committee

2. A day in the life of a teacher
All Welcome.

Woolworths Earn & Learn

St Joseph’s will be participating in the Earn & tregromotion run by Woolworths A4
again this year. Simply shop at Woolworths and wdlrreceive one Woolworths
Earn & Learn Sticker for every $10 spent. Stick feolworths Stickers onto the
Earn & Learn Sticker Sheet. Once completed, paygatthe collection box in the
school office foyer. We are hoping to earn someigresources for our school.

St Joseph’s Primary School has been selected to be part of Stanhope Village’s Shop For Your School! The winning school
will win $10,000!

Plus this year, all parents, guardians, family and friends who participate in the promotion, will go into a draw to win one 5 x
$100 Youth Saver Accounts from Commonwealth Bank for their child.

Some details:

. Promotion commences Monday 17 August and closes on 13 September 2013

. This year, parents can upload their receipts via their iphone, online or via the in centre ipads —

at www.shopforyourschool.com.au

. It is simple, parents enter their phone number, enter their details, select their school, enter their receipts and then
upload a photo of the receipt. The next time you visit the entry point, all you need to do is enter your number and your
receipts.

. We will update the tally each Monday by early afternoon via our Facebook Page www.facebook.com/
StanhopeVillage and our website page www.stanhopevillage.com.au -Starting Monday 24 August.
. Winners will be announced on 14 September 2015.

More information will be in next weeks Newsletter.




